Aquarius 5000 and 6000

.

We have been informed about a GPS reception occurring on dual frequency receiver 5000 and 6000.

More details:

Due to a recent change of satellite navigation messages on PRN 13,14,18,20 and 28 our receivers have detected a change of comportment of a flag (As describe in the US DOD GPS definition manual) stating the availability (or not) of the second (L2) GPS frequency.

We have contacted the US department in order to get some more detail on what was happening and the only answer was that was a bug they would correct shortly.

Nevertheless our R&D department have already worked on a solution to be able to get rid of their bug in the satellite data if this would happen again.

We apologise for the encountered disagreement which was unfortunately out of our control.

For information the new marine line including Aquarius, Aquarius², Sagitta is not affected by this problem. 

